From: Katie Kizer

To: EOIA Metra

Subject: FOIA Request

Date: Friday, April 22, 2016 4:23:11 PM
Hello,

I am a attorney in Chicago, Illinois. | would please like to request the Metra's policy on
employment applicants who have criminal histories, specifically felony convictions.

If you return my email as soon as possible, | would greatly appreciate it. Thank you.

Katie Kizer, JD
312.351.9012
katiekizer.com

NOTICE: The information contained in this email is protected by attorney-client
privilege, and/or contains confidential information intended only for the use of the
recipient.
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